
July 12, 2024 

Member Visitation Ministry 

The Members Visitation Ministry is a Benevolence Ministry of the Circle of Care.  
The Benevolence Ministry Mission Statement: 

Serve the needs of the Body of Christ and encourage those outside of the Body 

The Member Visitation Ministry reaches out to New Members, Members in Hospitals, Shut-ins, 
and others who may need encouraging and uplifting through fellowship. This ministry is in 
addition to visits made by your Elders. It has been observed that the more visits a person receives, 
the more connected they feel to the congregation. 

You can support the Member Visitation Ministry in the following ways: 

 The Organizer makes a set of Yellow Visitation Cards using the Absentee List, New 
Members announcements, and/or the prayer list each week to place on the Member 
Visitation Board. 

 Check the Member Visitation Board in the Fellowship Hallway weekly for cards of those 
who would appreciate a visit. 

 Arrange a visit with the one(s) whose cards you’ve selected that week. 

 


